
Hillview Baptist Church – Financial Report 

for the month of December 2024 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

Notes 

• Our building fund has approximately $54,000. The cost to replace the 

main church roof has been estimated at around $70,000. We are doing 

well in meeting the goal of having sufficient funds to cover this 

expenditure in 2025.  

• In the past donations generally declined for January and February. 

• Year to date surplus (July to December) is $19,350.  

  

  

 

 


